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January 23 – January 27
 
First Grade Parents,
 	
	We will have a fairly typical week, but there are just a few things I wanted to touch on:

· Spelliing
	This week’s spelling words are a bit tougher. This list is going to require a little more study time probably. For that reason, and because there were specific words I wanted to include with this week’s list, I have given your child ALL 15 words to study. There will be no surprise “pattern” words this week. When we wrote the words in their agendas, we talked about the words and I gave them some strategies for remembering how to spell some of the words.

· Catholic Schools Week
	Catholic Schools Week begins this weekend. We have many fun activities planned for the children throughout the week. To kick things off, students are asked to wear their uniforms to Mass this weekend at whatever parish they attend. If your family comes to Mass at CTK, there are many opportunities for your child to participate in the masses. Please follow this link and sign your child up to help serve at Mass:  http://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f054aafa628a6f85-catholic

Also, please send in permission slips for our walk to HOPE as soon as possible. Permission slips went home in last week’s Family Envelopes.

· Science
	Our focus in science right now is waves (sound and light).
We will be doing several activities in class to help us in our learning. Please send in an empty toilet paper roll for your child to have for one of our activities.





[bookmark: _GoBack]	 Thank you to the Berryman Family for providing snacks this week. The Tosi Family will be providing snacks next week. No one is signed up for the two weeks after that. If you are able to send in snacks, please go to the snack sign-up on my webpage. Thank you so much!
	

 May God Bless You,
 Mrs. Stevason                
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